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I’ve worked at Re-Source Lewiston for eight years. Good paying jobs with good benefits 
aren’t always easy to come by and I plan on being here for the long haul. Unfortunately, this 
new bill in the Legislature could change that and put Re-Source out of business. Instead of 
honoring an agreement made between the DEP and Re-Source just last year, some 
legislators want to upend our entire business model. Rewriting the rules in the middle of the 
game isn’t fair and isn’t the way anyone should operate, business or government. 
                For me and all the hardworking people at Re-Source Lewiston, please vote against 
LD 1639. 


